NWCPA
Nanette M. Walker CPA

2 South 56 Place Suite 200
Ridgefield, WA 98642
360-887-4659
360-727-7637Fax

January 14, 2014

Steven King,

Executive Director/Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Atin.: Records Center

P.O. Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr, SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE:  Excess Disposal, Inc., G-107 dba Excess Disposal Service
Submission of Revised Tariff No. 15/General Rate Increase

Dear Mr. King:

Enclosed are Excel Files, Results.xls and Tariff 15.xls, along with Word Documents Solid Waste
General Rate Case Checklist 9-30-13.doc, Drop Box Excess Disposal Customer Notice letter and
Residential and Commercial Excess Disposal Customer Notice letter, The change in rates are
brought on by an increase in landfill disposal rates effective March 1, 2014. Rates have not
changed since 2011 and other expenses have increased over the years that affected most rate
classes. The dollar increase approximates $ 150,000 which is a 17% increase. A copy of this
letter has been sent my US Mail to the chair of the county commissioner.

If there are any questions regarding this filing, please contact Nanette M Walker CPA, telephone
number is 360-887-4659, fax number 360-727-7637 and email nanettew@nwepa.net,

Sincerely,
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Nanette M Walker
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